Commissioner Benedicto,

We spoke about motorcycle sideshows during the CSFN meeting on the 20th. Thank
you for bringing it up during the commission meeting the next day. I mentioned that
these happen at least once a week and are dangerous. Representatives from several
other neighborhood groups expressed the same concerns.

I also mentioned that I saw the CHP follow one of these motorcycle groups one time.
Five days after the meeting (last Sunday) I again saw the CHP following a group
(picture attached). I believe a SFPD vehicle was also trying to follow. Does that reflect
a new effort on the part of the Sfpd?

I am writing a follow up article for the CSFN newsletter and would like to discuss the
departments current efforts to address these moving sideshows. It was rather
disconcerting to hear the Chief say he doesn’t know what to do about the problem. This
appears to be a nationwide problem. I mentioned that the NYPD not only catches these
lug heads, but they crush their motorcycles with the NYPD bulldozer. Why do we not
know what to do?

[I request that my name and contact info be kept out of the public record please.)
Thanks,









